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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF SOUTH CAROLINA 
 

CLERK’S OFFICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC NIGHT HEARING for the RECEIPT OF COMMENTS 
 

DOCKET NO. ND-2015-20-E 
  
 
 
Pursuant to the Office of Regulatory Staff’s Petition for Public Hearing – Non-Docket No. 2015-
20-E - Duke Energy Carolinas: Foothills Transmission and Substation Project - 45-Mile 
Transmission Line between Asheville, NC, Power Plant and New Substation near Campobello, 
SC 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Night Hearing, pursuant to 10 S.C. Code Ann. Regs. 
103-817, on the above matter has been scheduled to begin on Thursday, August 27, 2015, at 
6:00 p.m., before the Public Service Commission at the Landrum High School, Auditorium, 
18818 Asheville Highway, Campobello, South Carolina  29322.   
 
Persons who wish to provide comments before the Public Service Commission regarding the 
Duke Energy Carolinas: Foothills Transmission and Substation Project - 45-Mile Transmission 
Line between Asheville, NC, Power Plant and New Substation near Campobello, SC may do so 
at this hearing. Individuals shall be permitted a maximum of three (3) minutes for oral 
presentations. To provide comment, you must print your name on the Sign-In Sheet available at 
the hearing location, and indicate whether or not you wish to speak. 
 
Please note that the commissioners will be present to listen to your comments regarding the 
above-referenced non-docketed matter.  The Code of Judicial Conduct prohibits the 
commissioners from answering questions regarding the above-referenced non-docketed matter or 
discussing this non-docketed matter with you individually. 
 
Persons seeking further information about the Commission’s procedures should contact the 
Commission at (803) 896-5100 or visit its website at www.psc.sc.gov.  
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